
What Would  

Proposition 

30 and 38 

Mean for 

California schools? 

To help answer these questions,  
LAUSD Board Member Steve Zimmer and the Venice Neighborhood 

Council invite you to a presentation by  
 

Jonathan Kaplan of the California Budget Project 
 
The California Budget Project engages in independent fiscal and policy 
analysis and public education with the goal of improving public policies 
affecting the social well being of low and middle income Californians. 

Monday October 1st, 2012, 6:30 pm 
Mark Twain Middle School 
2224 Walgrove, LA  90066 




